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Dear Parents and Carers,   

Reception and Year One Christmas Performances 

Well done to all of the children for their excellent performance of ‘Hey Ewe’. 
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Year One and Year Two, Lego Robotics Workshop 

The children had a brilliant time building their own robots and exploring the different movements 

that they had created.  

     

   



     

Year Two Christmas Performances 

The children will be performing their Christmas play in the school hall for parents and carers.  

The entrance gate leading to the hall will open ten minutes before the performance starts. We look 

forward to seeing you there. 

Tuesday 17th December – Swans at 9.30 am 

Wednesday 18th December – Kingfishers at 9.30 am 

 

After School Clubs for Years One and Two  

After school clubs will commence on Monday 6th January 2025. Club letters were sent home to 

parents and carers earlier this week.  Please give us a call if you haven’t returned your slip but would 

like your child to attend a club. 

NHS Supervised Toothbrushing Scheme – Nursery and Reception  

Next term, Reception and Nursery children will start the NHS Supervised Toothbrushing Scheme. 

Please could parents and carers complete and return to school the consent form that was sent home 

with children recently.  

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

Monday 16th December Singing at a local residential home – Kingfishers 

Tuesday 17th December Christmas Performance – Swans at 9.30 am 

Wednesday 18th 

December 

Christmas Performance – Kingfishers at 9.30 am 

Singing at a local residential home – Swans 

Christmas lunch for the children 

Friday 20th December Last day of term 



 



 


